
June 7th, 1923.

Everett L. Wasson, Esq., 
Editor, Torontonensls, 
University of Toronto, Toronto, Ont.

Dear Hr. Wasson:»
Thank you moat sincerely for the copy of "Torontonensis" which you so kindly sont ms♦

Although I am a contributor I wish to congratulate you on the contents of 
the book,its arrangement and appearance. I 
enjoyed reading it very much.

S

With -11 good wishes,
I

Yours faithfully.


